
5 June 2020 

Pendleton Town Board 

  

The Board of Assessment met on May 26th, 2020 in Town Hall.  

The phone conference interaction between the Board members 

and the homeowners went smoothly, no issues other than the 

noises heard in the background from their end. That didn’t 

detract from the ability for full communication between parties. 

The determination notices of the Board of Assessment Review 

will be mailed out around 10 June 2020 and then the 2020 

Assessment Roll will be finalized with the County and State.  

My focus of work will change back to regular operation.  

Logging in sales, reviewing permits, loading new build and 

additions into the computer system.  As time allows, I will get 

out into the field to update photos and verify property 

information throughout the town. 

Normal processes coming out of the County Clerk’s office and 

the Niagara County Real Property Services department have 

slowed to a trickle because of limitations placed on workers 

due to virus protection protocols.  This is to be expected 

because of the specialized nature of handling the information 

that is specific to their work computers and not available on 

their home systems. 

I thank you for keeping this meeting Covid compliant.  I still 

need a haircut and I don’t want to be seen in public while I 

look like a caveman from those auto insurance commercials. 

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 
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